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August 29, 2022
Vesterheim Hosts Exhibit “Papirklip: A Global and Timeless Art”
  
DECORAH, Iowa —Vesterheim, the National Norwegian-American Museum and Folk Art School, is hosting the exhibit, “Papirklip: A Global and Timeless Art,” open for three months from September 1 - December 5, 2022. Vesterheim will present various programs in connection with the exhibit through the fall. The exhibit is supported at Vesterheim by a generous gift to the Vesterheim Annual Fund from Christine Tuve Burris and Jim Burris.
One of the most enduringly popular materials for arts and crafts is paper. Papirklip (the Danish word for paper cutting) is an art that dates back thousands of years. The exhibit showcases the diversity of paper cutting using examples of both historical and contemporary works by artists from various cultural traditions.

Paper has origins in the first and second centuries in both Mexico and China. The art of making paper traveled west from Asia into the Middle East, Europe, and Scandinavia. In this exhibit, visitors will see examples of paper art by artists from around the world and the local area. 
Despite differences in names and styles in languages and cultures, papercut art remains a global and timeless phenomenon. Visitors can evaluate the symbolism of papercut art created in China during the Cultural Revolution of the 1960s and 1970s along with those featuring American historical commentary by contemporary artist Kara Walker. 
Join Vesterheim in person for Free Second Saturday on October 8. There will be paper art activities in the museum’s Main Building. Admission is free all day from 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.

Join Vesterheim online on October 9 from 1:00-2:00 p.m. for a free program by papirklip artist Torben Jarlstrøm Clausen from Denmark. Clausen will lead participants through creating their own papirklip figures as he talks of his personal journey with paper art and about the works of another famed paper cutting artist and author – Hans Christian Andersen. Registration for the Zoom link is required at store.vesterheim.org/collections/design-and-inspiration.
Vesterheim Folk Art School is also offering classes this fall in printmaking, paper cutting, and paper quilling. Find a complete schedule and register at store.vesterheim.org/collections/design-and-inspiration.

The exhibit was created for touring by the Museum of Danish America in Elk Horn, Iowa, with support from the descendants of Nadjeschda and Niels Overgaard, who inspired generations of the Overgaard family to celebrate their Danish heritage.

 Vesterheim, the National Norwegian-American Museum and Folk Art School, welcomes people of all ages and backgrounds to engage in the conversation of the American immigrant journey through the lens of the Norwegian-American experience. Vesterheim offers innovative and interactive exhibits, classes, and programs, both at the dynamic campus and park in scenic Decorah, Iowa, and online at vesterheim.org and Vesterheim social media. For more information on exhibits, classes, programs, tours, membership opportunities, and ways to donate and volunteer, connect at vesterheim.org, (563) 382-9681, and Vesterheim, 502 W. Water St., P.O. Box 379, Decorah, IA, 52101-0379. 
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